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Comments: I'm disappointed that the Forest Service was not more responsive in this assessment to over 1500

public comments (including mine) made previously expressing concern about the extent of the logging and roads

proposed in the Telephone Gap area. I urge USFS to honor President Biden's Executive Order to preserve

mature forests, greatly reduce the acreage and intensity proposed for logging, and to forgo logging in roadless

areas. 

Thank you.


